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NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO MPHARM COURSE-2022

SPOT ADMISSION
      
The existing vacancies after the second phase allotment to MPharm course for the academic

year 2022-23 in Government Pharmacy colleges will be filled up by the Director of Medical

Education and that of in the Self Financing Pharmacy colleges will be filled up by the

respective colleges from among the candidates included in the eligible list published in the

official website of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations, www.cee.kerala.gov.in. 

The existing vacancy position after the second phase allotment is published in the website.

 Those candidates included in the Eligible List and  wish to participate in the spot admission

 can contact the Directorate of Medical Education in the case of Government Pharmacy

Colleges and the college authorities concerned in the case of Self Financing Pharmacy

colleges. The conditions stipulated in the prospectus clause 12.9 are applicable to the Spot

admission. The last date of admission will be published by the Director of Medical

Education in due course.

Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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